

There has been one meeting on 22 June 2005, which was a Special Meeting to discuss a review of the Overview & Scrutiny function within the City Council carried out by Dr Snape.

Dr Snape gave a presentation of her evaluation report, following which, the Committee was in agreement that the recommendations within the report, namely:

a)
Chairing of the Committees

b)
Moving out of traditional Committee mode

c)
Reconsidering the role profile

d)
Relating to the Executive

e)
Engaging the public

f)
Officer Support

g)
Capturing outputs and outcomes

h)
Lack of substantive role for the Management Committee.

would be the subject of a day's workshop for the Management Committee when a discussion and debate could be had without time constraints.    The report is of such importance that it requires thorough reflection and discussion.   The end product hopefully being that the way forward be agreed and developed.

I would commend that not only do Members of each Overview and Scrutiny Committee receive a copy of the evaluation report, but also all Members of the Council, as it gives a better understanding of what Overview & Scrutiny can achieve.

Councillor J Prest

Chairman

Management Overview and Scrutiny Committee

5 July 2005
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